
 

 
 

 

DATE: April 12, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Memorandum of Understanding between Tahoe Truckee Unified 

School District and the Boys and Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe 
 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the Memorandum of Understanding between Tahoe Truckee Unified School District 

and the Boys and Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Tahoe Truckee Unified School District and the Boys and Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe are 

partnering to provide after-school and extended school-year enrichment programs through our 

Expanded Learning Opportunities Program Plan. 

The Boys and Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe will supply, plan, and orchestrate full-day and 
after school at the Kings Beach Clubhouse (serving TK-6 students from multiple lakeside 
schools), Truckee Elementary (serving TK- 5 students from Truckee side schools), and Alder 
Creek Middle School (serving 6th-grade students).  

The Boys and Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe will aim to serve up to 800 ELO-P qualifying TK- 
6-grade students from all TTUSD school sites and the Sierra Expeditionary Learning School at 
the locations listed above during both the 180-day after-school program and 30 additional non-
school days.  

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 
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